Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

OFFICE FOR TRANSPORTATION SECURITY

NOTICE TO PROCEED
2 3 SEP 209

(Date of Issuance)

PACIFICO F. DISCAYA
Authorized Representative

8t. Gerrard Construction Gen. Contractor & Development Corp.
Email: st gerrard _const@yahoo.com

Dear Mr. Discaya

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, this notice is hereby given
to you that your work may commence on the project “Construction of Command
Center Building for the Office for Transportation Security under PB No. 21-005-
8 “in response to the requirement of this Office, for the Contract Price of Eighty-Seven
Miltion Six Hundred Thirty-Four Thousand Three Hundred Fifty-One Pesos and
74/100 cvis (P 87,634,351.74) effective upon receipt of this notice.

Accordingly, you shall be responsible in performing the services for this Office under
the terms and conditions of the said Contract.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing in the space

provided below, in two copies. Keep one copy and return the other to the Office for
Transportation Security. .

Very tyh( yO!}Ii,

SIGNATURE REDACTED

USEC g\uw DEL ROSARIO
Administrator A

Conforme: 1
n l‘

SIGNATURE REDACTED

e :
PACIFICO F.|DISCAYA _-
st. Gerrard Construction Gen. Contractor & Development Corp.

pate: 28 Oclober 2021

PB No. 21-005-8
DBM BAC RESOLUTION NO. BA C8-2021-04-02

Corner Andrews Avenue & Aurora Boulevard (Formerly Tramo) Pasay City 1300, Philippines
Office of the Administrator: 855-2735 Fox: 855-241 8 ODA/LEGAL: 854-5083 AFS: 853-4351 TSRMS: 853-7964 TSATMS: 853-4351
CASD: 855-2435 MTSD: 833-3350 LiSD: 855-2725 PAD: 853-5249 Qio@ofs.gov.gh



